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SEA VIEW COTTAGE 82 BORSTAL HILL, WHITSTABLE



ABOUT
• Sea views

• Must view cottage

• Grade II listed

• Off street parking

• Three bedrooms

• Two reception rooms

• Modern fitted kitchen & bathroom

• Immaculate condition

• No forward chain

• Electric storage heaters

The popular seaside town of Whitstable is situated on
the stunning North Kent coast, 7 miles north of the
historical city of Canterbury and less than 60 miles from
central London. With its quaint alley ways, colourful
high street and peaceful shingle beaches this town has
a lot to offer both residents and holiday makers. 

Famous for its working harbour and oysters; which have
been collected in the area since Roman times and
celebrated at the annual July Whitstable Oyster
Festival. 
For entertainment there are excellent water sport
facilities, plenty of art galleries, and a wealth of
independently run restaurants, boutiques and cafes to
enjoy along the vibrant high street. 

The Crab and Winkle Way, one of the earliest
passenger railways and the first ever steam-powered
railway in the world, follows the disused railway line
between Canterbury and Whitstable, and is now a
popular walking and cycle route through woods and
countryside. 
Road links via the A299 Thanet Way give easy access
to the M2 for travel to London and beyond. Whitstable
also has a main line train station providing fast and
frequent links into London Victoria (1hr 30 mins) and
London St Pancras (1hr 11mins).

STUNNING GRADE II LISTED 1700's COTTAGE, IN
IMMACULATE CONDITION 

NO FORWARD CHAIN, OFF STREET PARKING AND
STUNNING VIEWS 

** Property benefits from already having a structural
engineers survey available **

This property is a hidden gem. Situated in a secluded
section of Borstal Hill tucked away beyond the
established tree line sits this weather boarded Grade
II listed cottage.

As soon as you step into the front garden you seem to
step back in time and instantly recognize the finish of
grandeur it would have had in days gone by.

This superb property has living accommodation
comprising of three bedrooms and two reception
rooms.

The property has been recently renovated and has
many benefits including a newly fitted kitchen with
butler sink, and newly fitted bathroom suite, wood
burning stove with a brick fire place surround which
has been tested this year, Internal doors are in Italian
Oak, with blacksmith hand forged fittings, off street
parking to the front of the property, stunning views
across Whitstable and distant sea views.

There are attractive gardens surrounding the property
that are mainly laid to lawn with a patio area to the
rear and garden shed. 

To arrange an appointment to view call the
Whitstable office of Miles and Barr now on 01227 277
254.

Porch

Lounge 14'1 x 10'8 (4.29m x 3.25m)

Dining Room 11'5 x 7'9 (3.48m x 2.36m)

Kitchen 12'00 x 9'3 (3.66m x 2.82m)

Utility Room 4'5 x 3'10 (1.35m x 1.17m)

Landing

Bedroom 1 15'00 x 10'9 (4.57m x 3.28m)

Bedroom 2 11'4 x 7'11 (3.45m x 2.41m)

Bedroom 3 9'7 x 6'0 (2.92m x 1.83m)

Bathroom 6'9 x 5'7 (2.06m x 1.70m)

LOCATION

DESCRIPTION


